
Home Burglary in Lisle 
 

Lisle Police responded to a reported burglary Monday at a residence on Main street. The 

homeowner, whose identity was undisclosed, reported over $10,000 in drums were taken. 

 

No injuries or confrontations were reported during the incident, according to a Lisle Police 

report. 

 

The unidentified suspect gained entry to the residence through an unlocked window, bypassing 

the standard security measures, according to the report. The individual made a swift and 

calculated entry, leaving no immediate evidence of forced entry. 

 

Upon gaining access, the suspect ransacked the premises, methodically going through various 

rooms and personal belongings. According to the report, valuables and electronics were not 

targeted, only the musical instruments were taken. 

 

Lisle Police were alerted to the situation when a neighbor noticed unusual activity at the 

residence and promptly reported it to the police. The suspect fled before authorities arrived. 

 

The Lisle Police Department is urging anyone with information related to this incident to come 

forward and assist in the ongoing investigation. The police have also reassured the community 

that they are committed to ensuring the safety and security of all residents. 

 

 

 

Remember these: 

 

• 5 W’s and an H 

• Inverted pyramid 

• Lead (nutgraph also lead for this story) 

• Sources 

• Concise 

 


